

Archived: Thursday, May 31, 2012 4:00:35 PM

From: [Tom Shaw](#)

Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 6:34:44 PM

To: [Eric M. Robeson](#); [Bob Berry](#); [Jim Garrett](#); [Wayne O'Bryan](#); [Ron Gregory](#)

Cc: [Albert Yockey](#)

Subject: Final testing on units

Importance: Normal

=

Eric,

We have Airtech set to test the units at full load on coal to satisfy the Sargent and Lundy needs, but I have not heard if we have established testing at alternate loads or fuel. Have we established the alternate testing so that we can schedule Airtech? I am in Frankfort KY until Friday so if the alternate testing is set just let Mike know (if he doesn't already). If the alternate testing has not been determined we probably should decide soon so that we can lock down the testing firm and provide the information to Sargent and Lundy before they issue the final report. If you need anything from me or Mike do not hesitate to ask.

Thanks

Tom